
From: Josh Hicks  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 4:28 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone Travel Plan - Scoping Comments - The Wilderness Society 
Attachments: Attachments.zip; Shoshone revised proposed action comments - TWS - 

12.11.17.pdf 
 
Please accept the attached scoping comment letter from The Wilderness Society to the Shoshone 
National Forest regarding the travel management project. Included in this email you will also find a 
series of attachments that accompany our letter. Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.  
 
Joshua Hicks 
Assistant Director, National Forest Action Center 
The Wilderness Society 
o: 303.650.1148 

c:  

www.wilderness.org 

#OurWild  
Facebook |  Twitter | Instagram | Medium 

 

We protect wilderness and inspire Americans to care for our wild places 

 




